
 



 
 

A Report on “Awareness on Nutrition Food” 

on 25-03-2023 at PedapalemVillage 

Details of the Event: 

Date of the Event :25-03-2023 

Name of the Event :Awareness on “Nutrition Food” 

Venue :Pedapalem 

No. of Participants :Students:93, Staff:04 

No. of Beneficiaries :361 

 
Objective 

The aim of the event is to raise awareness of nutrition and food among the villagers in a 

rural region of India. This will be achieved by providing information about the 

importance of nutrition, the different types of food available, and how to prepare healthy 

meals. The event will also focus on the challenges faced by villagers in accessing 

nutritious food. 

Description: On March 25, 2023, the KLEF NSS team conducted an "Awareness on 

Nutrition Food" program in Pedapalem Village. The program aimed to educate villagers 

on the importance of consuming nutritional food and maintaining a healthy diet. 

Volunteers from the team informed villagers that good nutrition is essential for 

providing the body with the energy and nutrients needed daily. They emphasized the 

importance of including proteins, carbohydrates, fats, vitamins, minerals, and water in a 

balanced diet. 

Outcome: The program successfully raised awareness among villagers about the 

benefits of proper nutrition. Participants learned about the positive impacts of good 

nutrition on infant, child, and maternal health, as well as its role in building stronger 

immunity, ensuring safer pregnancies and childbirth, and reducing the risk of non-

communicable diseases. 

Impact on Society: The awareness program fostered a better understanding of healthy 

eating habits within the community, promoting overall health and well-being. The 

emphasis on nutrition is expected to contribute to long-term health improvements and a 

reduced incidence of diet-related health issues in Pedapalem Village. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

EVENT PHOTOS: 

         

NSS Volunteers briefing villagers about better nutrition food on 26/03/23. 

 



PRESSCLIPPINGS: 
 

 

Translationofpaperclippings: 

Service Should Be Practiced at the Student Stage Itself: Duggirala Tehsildar K. 

Malleswari 

Tadepalli Rural: Duggirala Tehsildar K. Malleshwari emphasized the importance of 

students engaging in service activities alongside their education. On Saturday, an 

awareness conference was organized in Pedapalem, Duggirala Mandal, under the 

auspices of NSS Unit-2 of KL University. She stressed that everyone should take 

precautions to avoid nutritional deficiencies and that students should practice social 

service in addition to their studies. Such activities help students develop leadership 

qualities. 

Advisers including the Head of the Department of Student Welfare Dr. Habibulla Khan, 

Dr. KRS Prasad, NSS Program Officers Dr. Abdul Basit, and N. Manasa were present. 

Pedapalem Village Sarpanch Patibandla Rama Krishna, Vice Chancellor Dr. G. Pardha 

Saradhi Varma, Pro Vice Chancellor Dr. N. Venkatram, Registrar Dr. K. Subbarao, 

Head of Agriculture Department Senthil Murugan, Director P. Ratna Prasad, and 

Associate Dean Dr. K. Ruthu Ramya also participated. 



 



 



 


